
      January 20, 2021 

 

 

Dear Mathematics Educator: 

 

Barry University and the Department of Mathematics and Computer Science would like 

to invite your school/team to our 5th annual Mathematics Olympiad being held on Friday, 

April 23rd, 2021. The format will include an individual written test and a team 

competition. Teams will consist of a maximum of six members. Each school may bring 

one team. The cost per team is $30. 

 

The day of competition will begin with registration from 8:30-8:50 AM with the 

individual competition beginning at 9:00 AM. Team competition will start at 11:30am 

after lunch break from 10:50-11:30am. Short presentation by Barry Admissions team will 

be at 1:00 PM and awards presentation will begin at 1:20 PM (completed by 2:00). All 

activities will be virtually on Zoom.  

 

Included are registration forms for your teams and some general rules. Completed 

applications must be received (with funds) by Friday April 9th, 2021. Students will not 

be allowed to use a calculator for individual test but will be allowed to use it in the group 

competition.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (305) 899-3638 or 

szivanovic@barry.edu  

 

 

Sincerely,            

 

Sanja Zivanovic     

Sanja Zivanovic, Ph.D. 
Director Mathematics Olympiad 

 

mailto:szivanovic@barry.edu


MATHEMATICS OLYMPIAD ENTRY FORM 

Barry University  

April 23, 2021 

 

 

Name of Sponsoring Teacher ___________________________________ 

 

Name of Sponsoring School____________________________________ 

 

Phone______________ Email__________________________ 

 

TEAM MEMBER ELIGIBILITY: The following students are presently enrolled at the 

sponsoring school and will be competing at Barry University on April 23rd, 2021. A $30 

entry fee per team must accompany this application. 

 

Applications are limited to one team per school with a maximum of six (6) students per 

team. List the students below. Please type or print neatly. 

 

STUDENT NAMES   

 

1.___________________________________________ 

 

2._____________________________________________ 

 

3.____________________________________________ 

 

4.____________________________________________ 

 

5.____________________________________________ 

 

6.____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Teacher ___________________________ Principal_______________________ 

  (signature)     (signature) 

 

 

Mail the check to: Dr. Sanja Zivanovic, Department of Mathematics and Computer 

Science, Garner Hall 223, Barry University, 11300 NE 2nd Avenue, Miami Shores, FL 

33161.  The form can be emailed at szivanovic@barry.edu or Fax: (305) 899-3610. 

Entries must be received by April 9th, 2021. 

 

 

 

 


